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Dear Parents

Weekly Newsletter

Sports Day

We had a great sports day; thank you to all those families who joined us, the children did really
well and had a fantastic day.

Treasure Island - M&M Theatre Company

We were excited to have M&M Theatre performing Treasure Island for all the pupils on
Monday, it was a brilliant show. Thank you to all those who have already paid, any remaining
payments, please pass to the school office.

PTA Quiz Night at St Mary’s

: The PTA quiz is tonight from 7.00 pm, quiz starting at 7.30 pm — tickets are £10 for a team of up
Coosenadls to 6 people and can be purchased on arrival. There will be a bar available to buy your drinks.

Grandparent’s Assembly

Next Monday 26™ June is our Grandparent’s Assembly starting at 9.10 am. We look forward to
welcoming all the grandparents. It was great to see all the Dads this week at the Dad’s
Assembly.

Transfer Day

Transfer Day is Thursday 6™ July when all the children move up to their next class for a day.
This will help them to know their new teacher and which class they will be coming into in
September. We will let you know who is teaching in each class by the end of next week.

Class Photos

For information, we will be having our Class photos (not individuals) taken next Tuesday 27"
June during the school day.
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Smartie Tube winner

Thank you to all those who filled and returned their Smartie tubes, £225 was raised for St
Mary’s and Mary’s Meals. A winner from the returned tubes was picked at random to win a
cinema gift card and the winner was Zachary in Year 1.

Does your child want to play the flute, clarinet or trumpet?

A reminder that DASP Music are considering offering 30 minute, small group, beginner lessons
on clarinet, flute and trumpet in September on a Wednesday approx. 5-6pm at The Thomas

Hardye School. Lessons would cost £40 per term and would be suitable for children in Years 3
& 4. This might partlcularly suit children who live in villages, for whom orgamsmg a group
lesson within school time is more difficult. Please contact DASP Music at
i it by 30th June if you are interested or to find out more details.

Yours Sincerely
00~ Sawre

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher

TAAdmin Office\Parents\2016-17\Newsletters\Newsletter 23 06 17.docx



